
Associate of Applied
Science degrees in MACA:
Design & Layout and MACA:
Interactive Web Media 

Education

Adobe Creative Suite.
Primarily Indesign,
Illustrator, and Photoshop
with solid knowledge in
After Effects and Express. 

Adobe Skills

Web Skills

Design Skills

Getting to know me,
 Natalie Walczak.

I would love to have a
career in web design while
creating and selling digital
art on the side. 

Aspirations

I am able to develop 
 content strategies. design
layouts, produce
wireframes, and build
prototypes.  

I create icons, logos, and
sellable graphics. I apply
color theory and
typography to all my
designs.  

I was born in Michigan, but
spent much of my life in
Missouri. Now, I am looking
for a new adventure. 

Other
Information  

My retail experience has
grown my interpersonal,
collaboration, persuasive,
and leadership skills.

Other skills

I like hiking, kayaking,
hanging out with my cats,
and knitting. 

Other Interests


